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Christmas 2016 
The	divine	communication	is	in	the	name!	It	is	amazing	to	read	how	at	the	6irst	Christmas	God	summed	
up	everything	He	wanted	to	tell	fallen	humanity	in	one	name.		His	messenger,	the	angel,	issued	an	
unambiguous	command,	“You	shall	name	Him	Jesus!”	(Luke	1:31).	God	provided	salvation	and	the	Savior	
because	this	is	what	the	name	Jesus	means:	“He	will	save	His	people	from	their	sins.”	(Mat.	1:21)	
Celebrating	Christmas	means	focusing	on	the	communication	that	is	found	in	the	name	Jesus.	Christmas	
is	about	Jesus	and	us,	and	the	meaning	of	the	traditional	greeting	“Merry	Christmas”	is	different	for	those	
who	have	truly	experienced	what	is	communicated	in	the	name.		

On	behalf	of	the	whole	CTS	community,	I	would	like	to	express	our	gratitude	
for	your	prayers,	care,	and	giving	towards	the	needs	of	the	seminary.	In	this	
rapidly	changing	world	we	continue	to	be	the	school	that	proclaims	Jesus	and	
everything	His	name	means!				

Merry	Christmas!		

Dr. Joseph Dimitrov

 

CTS board of trustees, staff, faculty, and students wish you a Merry Christmas!



USA:	If	you	would	like	to	make	a	dona5on	from	the	United	States,	you	can	do	so	via	the	Assemblies	of	God	
website	(www.ag.org)	or	use	the	direct	bank	transfer	here	below.	

EUROPE:	You	can	also	make	a	donation	by	bank	transfer	in	Europe	by	using	one	of	the	bank	options	below:		
KBC	Bank		
Koning	Albertplein	1,	1600	Sint-Pieters-Leeuw,	Belgium		
Con5nental	Theological	Seminary	Account	No.	426-8125211-81	(Please	include	your	name)		
BIC:	KREDBEBB		•		IBAN:	BE36-4268	1252	1181		

Argenta	Bank		
Rink	48,	1600	Sint-Pieters-Leeuw,	Belgium	
Con5nental	Theological	Seminary	Account	No.	979-0826207-63		

BIC:	ARSPEBE22		•		IBAN:	BE40-9790	8262	0763

Welcome New Staff & Faculty
Stephen & Cynthia Aldrich 

Stephen and Cynthia joined the CTS family in 
December of 2015. Over the past year they have 
been teaching and equipping students to serve 
around the world. 


Before arriving, they previously served in Haiti as 
founders and administrators for the Bible school in 
Port-au-Prince. They facilitated church planting 
throughout the region and worked with national 
pastors. 


They have continually felt the call of God to minister to the French speaking world by training up 
leaders and pastors. In addition to teaching, they oversee a church plant in Flobecq, Belgium where 
they minister every Sunday to the mainly African community.


Stephen and Cynthia believe there is a need to train European students beyond practical experience. 
Their hope is to provide an adequate biblical and theological foundation for future pastors. “We are 
excited about seeing students grow in their understanding of God’s word. We want to equip them to 
be able to present the gospel in whatever context they may find themselves in.”


The goal is for students to gain a greater appreciation for those who come from different cultural 
backgrounds, and to learn to work cross culturally. CTS provides both the biblical foundation 
necessary as well as rich multi-cultural community. 


To Make a Donation to Continental Theological Seminary


